
June 15, 2018

The Honorable Andrew Cuomo
Governor of New York State
Capitol Building
Albany NY 12224

Dear Governor Cuomo:

Enclosed is a letter we sent to the DOT's Commissioner seeking to ensure the opening of the Governor 
Mario M. Cuomo Bridge's Shared Use Path goes off without a hitch.  We hope you can help this process 
along.

Sincerely,

Daniel Convissor
Director

26 Maple St
Sleepy Hollow NY 10591


